
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

BENICIA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Governing Board of the 

Benicia Unified School District as part of the transition to a by-trustee area election system to 

receive community comments and public testimony concerning the composition of potential 

trustee voting areas associated with the District’s transition to a by-trustee area election system in 

advance of the preparation of draft trustee voting area plans by the District’s demographer.   

 

YOU WILL THEREFORE TAKE NOTICE THAT a public hearing will be held before the 

Governing Board of the District as follows: 

 

 Date:  October 3, 2019 

 

 Place:  Board Room – District’s Administrative Offices 

   350 East K Street, Benicia, CA 94510 

 

 Time:  7:00 p.m. 
 

The public hearing shall be in accordance with California Elections Code section 10010. 

 

Please contact Georgina Martinez, Chief Assistant to the Superintendent, at (707)747-8300 if 

you require more information prior to the Public Hearing. 

 

 

 

284-116/4555315.1  


